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St. Margaret Mary Prayer 
Eternal Father, 
 
You entrusted St. Margaret Mary 
with the grace to spread devotion to 
the Sacred Heart of Jesus. 
 
Help us embrace the love of Christ 
by following Saint Margaret Mary’s 
loving example. 
 
Guide us along the right path and 
bless us as we seek to unite     
ourselves to You in all our thoughts, 
our words and our actions. 
 
May we, like Saint Margaret Mary, 
always find lasting strength,    
courage and peace in You. 
 
We ask this through the Sacred 
Heart of Jesus, who lives and 
reigns with You and the Holy Spirit 
one God, forever and ever. 
 

Amen 

SUMMER NEWSLETTER 2018 

                  SEPTEMBER CLASSROOM PLACEMENTS  

 
We continue to review class lists at the school. Recent changes in      

staffing, including this week , have resulted in a reduction in a class and 

staff changes within grades. Numbers in classes are high and may result 

in more changes prior to starting up on September 4, 2018. 

 

As I noted in the June newsletter,  Staff work collaboratively to                 

determine which classroom placement will benefit the students and       

provide for the delivery of the best possible programme.  

There are many factors to consider including (not limited to); 
Accommodations for our special needs children.  

Students who are on similar academic programmes and levels of        

programmes.  

Number of boys and girls.  

 

I have heard from parents and guardians and take their thoughts into 

consideration. 

Please be aware that we spend hours compiling class lists and we do our 

best to do it the fairest way.                                                                                 

Final decisions remain the Principal’s. 

 
To that end, we will begin this September as we did this year. 

Class lists will be announced on the first day of school  

following a Liturgy in the Church 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Mr. J. Coons 

Final Day of School  this year is  FRIDAY JUNE 29, 2018. 

Dismissal is 11:55 a.m. (Buses leave upon arrival). 

Please respect these times and celebrate a happy year. 

    BEFORE AND AFTER 

Contact Ms. Davies at 

(c ) 289 776  7690  for any 

questions you may have. 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL is             

TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 4, 2018 

Thank you to the following staff who are leaving St. Margaret Mary to future placements 

elsewhere: 

Ms. Blaney   Kindergarten               Mrs. Knox –Lee  ECE 

Miss  Iacozza  Grade 1                     Mrs. Campbell Grade 2 

Mrs. Bierhuizen Grade 3                  Mrs. McKenna Grade 3/4 

Mrs. Pitura-Salerno (LTO)  Grade 5   Mr. Calcagni (LTO) Grade 8 

Miss Pellizzari EA                                           Miss Brohman  EA 

                              Mrs. Piro-Cinelli  Assistant to the Principal 


